
A message from 
Mrs Overland

It’s World Book Day in March, and we
will be celebrating with a day full of
book-related activities! 

Workbook day aims to promote a love of
books and reading from an early age. 

Children will have the opportunity to
write their own stories, design story
characters and make their own front
cover. 

Children (and staff!) will also have the
chance to dress up as a character from
their favourite book. 

They can even dress up as a word, or
lots of words! There is no expectation to
spend lots of money on the costume -
the aim is to be creative with items you
already have.

Please check school bags for your
child’s free book voucher. 

If you have any questions about World
Book Day, please get in touch with you
child’s teacher.

Dear Parents

I hope you had an enjoyable
half term!

Prior to the break, we were
very busy working on various
projects around the school,
and have some beautiful new
display boards proudly
showing off the children’s
work. 

We recently had a visit from a
firefighter, which the children
all thoroughly enjoyed. They
asked lots of questions and all
used excellent listening ears.

We will soon be installing a
brand new TV in the school hall
to further enhance our indoor
PE lessons. This will allow
children to follow sports
demonstrations and additional
lessons when it’s not possible
to get outside.  

As always, if you ever need to
contact me, please do not
hesitate to get in touch with
me via
admin@woodendfarm.school
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Willow Class have been
focusing on the Topic

‘Greek Mythology’ and
have looked at the

family tree links
between the likes of

Zeus, Poseidon,
Aphrodite and more.

 They have read about
the roles of the gods

and goddess’ and took
part in Olympic games

and an online workshop
hosted by ‘Athena’.

Oak’s Comic Display 



Beech Class
have been

getting
bright and
colourful,

making this
beautiful
rainbow!

Ash Class have
been very creative
over February, they

made super hero
capes and looked
at colour’s using

paint!!






